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Mai Vang

From: Richard Kedrowski
Sent: Wednesday, July 19, 2023 10:03 AM
To: Mai Vang
Cc: Joanna Zimny
Subject: Re: 643 Earl St

Good morning Mai, 

All trash has been removed. See photo. 

Please let me know if there’s anything else that you need 

Thanks, 
Dick 

Sent from my iPhone 

On Jul 19, 2023, at 9:06 AM, Richard Kedrowski <Richard.Kedrowski@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote: 




